SPRING GOLF TRIP
25" ANNUAL

From: Gregory C. Logue
Date: March 17, 2015

Re: The Golf Trip
April 23-26, 2015

Gentlemen:

The 25" Anniversary Golf Trip is on the horizon. I have scheduled the Calcutta for Monday,
April 20, 2015 at 12:00 noon. The Orbettes have again graciously agreed to provide lunch.

We have two late personnel changes. Nathan Nash will be unable to attend this year, and
Michael Wood’s son, Abe, will be joining us. Michael Moser is dealing with several issues with
his ailing parents, and unfortunately, cannot be with us this year. My son, Carlton, who now
lives in Harrisburg, Pennsylvania, will be taking Michael’s place. Carlton was only a few
months old when Monty Walton and I came up with the idea for the Golf Trip in January 1991.
Michael Wood has talked about getting the next generation involved in the trip and it seems we
are heading in that direction.

I have scheduled a special 25" anniversary dinner in the Pine Needles wine cellar on Thursday
night. This will cost an extra $15.00 each, but this is a special occasion.

Only the downstairs Ross Lodge rooms are available for Wednesday night, April 22, 2015. Pine
Needles will charge $99 per person for the early arrival. Let me know if you intend to arrive on
Wednesday so I can alert the Resort. King, Matlock, Moore, Templeton, McClane, Pressley, and
the Logues will need to find somewhere else to stay on Wednesday night. David Ward, our
contact person at Pine Needles, has advised there are rooms available elsewhere in the Pine
Needles complex and he will honor the $99 rate. Moore, Templeton and the Logues will likely
stay in Greensboro and meet up with some of our old friends at BB&T and play golf somewhere
en route.

Shortly before the Calcutta, I will supply a pairing sheet and beginning points. I look forward to
seeing all of you at noon on the 20" in our 9" floor conference room.

s,
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